
Postal Employees—Notice of Settlement 

The American Postal Workers Union is looking for current and former postal employees who 
may be covered by the Call Center Case with the US Postal Service and who have not received 
recovery from the settlement.   

If you worked at the Phoenix, AZ postal installation (Plant, Rio, or Stations/Branches) as a 
CLERK for any amount of time between January 1, 1996 and September 30, 1999, please email 
KGsettlement@apwu.org by May 31, 2017 to confirm if you are a member of the class covered 
by this settlement. You must contact us by May 31, 2017 and you must provide your name, EIN, 
and current contact information (phone number and/or email). Failure to contact us by May 31st 
will be considered a waiver of your right to be included in any recovery and names will not be 
accepted after May 31, 2017. 

***Only current or former postal employees who are part of the class can collect.  The 
settlement is not transferable to anyone.  Payment will be made only to individuals who 
have not received a payment in any of the years 2009 through 2017.  If you have 
previously received payment you are not eligible.  Eligibility will be validated by the U.S. 
Postal Service.*** 


